## JOSAI UNIVERSITY EDUCATIONAL CORPORATION

3-26 KIOI-CHO, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO JAPAN 102-0094 PHONE:03(6238)1000 FAX:03(6238)1299 http://www.josai.jp/

12 February, 2013

Professor Dr. Balla Péter, Rector Károli Gáspár University of the Reformed Church in Hungary

Dear Dr. Balla,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that 'Mizuta Hungarian Scholarship' will be accepting applications from students once again.

Nature of the scholarship is the same as last year. Our aim is to aid students with deep interest in our country and its culture, and who is willing to help themselves in realizing their dreams. Certain level of Japanese language skill is required. Application forms are included in the mail for your reference.

We are sending an e-mail with contents of this letter to Dr. Varrok Ilona and Mr. Wakai Seiji. If someone else needs to be notified, kindly suggest the person to contact International Education Center, Josai University by e-mail at <a href="mailto:iec@stf.josai.ac.jp">iec@stf.josai.ac.jp</a>.

I thank you very much for your cooperation.

With my best regards,

Noriko MIZUTA, Chancellor

Josai University Educational Corporation